
 
Lincoln Public Schools 

 
   

Angela Wang 
  Administrator for Business and Finance 

 

 
December 9, 2024 

To: Lincoln School Committee 
 Parry Graham, Superintendent 
 
From: Angela Wang, Administrator for Business and Finance 
 
Subject:  Lincoln School Betty Bjork Professional Development Gift  
 
 

 
Please accept the following gifts to the Betty Bjork Professional Development Fund, which supports 
teacher training in the use of technology: 
 

• $100.00 gift from the SAE Foundation and the AWIM team 
• $25.00 gift from Barbara Myles 
 



INTERNATIONAL, 

November 20, 2024 

Angela Wang 
Administrator for Business and Finance 
Lincoln Public Schools 
1 Ballfield Road 
Lincoln, MA 01773 

Dear Ms. Wang, 

The enclosed check is intended as a donation to the Betty Bjork Professional Development 
Fund in honor of Albion P. Bjork. This donation is from the SAE Foundation and AWIM team, 
with our condolences and thoughts going out to Kristen Bjork and her family. 

We recognize the work the Bjork family has contributed over the years toward education for all, 
and we appreciate the opportunity to provide this funding for the district to contribute to the above 
fund. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

SAE Foundation and A World In Motion Team 

Elizabeth Simon 
Senior Education Program Specialist 
SAE International 
Elizabeth. simon@sae.org 
724-766-6063

400 Commonwealth Drive 

Warrendale, PA 15096, USA 

www.sae.org 

p +1.724.776.4841 

e customerservice@sae.org 
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